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                        7th July 2020 
Dear Parent 

JJuullyy  iiss  ddeeddiiccaatteedd  ttoo  tthhee  MMoosstt  PPrreecciioouuss  BBlloooodd 

 
Children in School 
We have welcomed our Y6 children for the final two weeks of this term/school year.  There is no room to 
cater for any more children due to space and staff limitations.   However, all teachers will be sending out a 
video message to their new class and these will be uploaded next week.  All children (and parents) will be 
able to put a name to a face, at least! 
 
We will also be sending out a school message to all of our children – remembering those who remain at 
home particularly - as we end this school year and look forward to a school-based year 2020/2021. 
 

Y6 Mass – Friday 17th July 
We are planning to celebrate a final mass of this school year in thanksgiving for all that we have been 
blessed with (and we all have many blessings to be thankful for) and to mark the end of primary school life 
for our Y6 children.  The mass is only open to our Y6 children and parents due to the current 
restrictions that we must abide by*.  We would like all of our Y6 children to attend even if they have 
elected not to attend school for these final two weeks.  There will be no video / live stream of this mass; 
ALL must wear face masks and keep distanced of 1 metre minimum.  St Mary’s Parish has already 
identified spacing and, as a school family of children and parents, we will follow these plans.  We would be 
grateful if you could let us know, those not currently in school, if you intend to be present for this final 
celebration.    
 
*There are a number of masses that you can attend at St Mary’s from next week – please see Parish Newsletter for details. 
  

TThhee  GGoodd  wwhhoo  SSppeeaakkss  ttoo  uuss  ––  ddoo  nnoott  ffeeaarr!!    

DDoo  nnoott  bbee  aannxxiioouuss  aabboouutt  ttoommoorrrrooww,,  
  ffoorr  ttoommoorrrrooww  wwiillll  bbee  aannxxiioouuss  ffoorr  iittsseellff..  

  LLeett  tthhee  ddaayy''ss  oowwnn  ttrroouubbllee  bbee  ssuuffffiicciieenntt  ffoorr  tthhee  ddaayy..  
 

Summer Holidays 
St Mary’s will not be open to any children during the official summer break i.e. from 18th July until the 
children return on 3rd September.  Thank you. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Headteacher 
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